
Subject: Re: Base Camp and Trello

From: Pa� Mulligan <pa�_mulligan@ncsu.edu>

Date: 5/11/2017 8:52 AM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>

CC: "Fred Gould (fred_gould@ncsu.edu)" <fred_gould@ncsu.edu>

Hi Royden,

Sure, I'd be happy to chat with you about Basecamp v Trello. I've used both systems,
Basecamp more extensively, and Trello not for several years. To me, Basecamp is better for
collaborative work as it's designed to facilitate interactions and transparency with your
colleagues. I like Trello for more independent or task orientation project management. 

I'm open next Monday or Tuesday (until 3:30p) - would one of those days work for you?

Patti Mulligan
Communications Director
Genetic Engineering and Society (GES) Center
P: 919.515.2597 | M: 919.559.2308
research.ncsu.edu/ges
Twitter: @GESCenterNCSU

NC State, Centennial Campus
Hunt Library, Room 5155
Campus Box 7565
1070 Partners Way
Raleigh, NC  27695-7565

On Thu, May 11, 2017 at 12:12 AM, Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org> wrote:

Hi Pa�,

My name is Royden Saah and I coordinate the Island Mouse project with which John Godwin, Fred

(copied), Jason, and Todd are all involved.

Fred men�oned that you are using Base Camp to coordinate aspects of the GES.  Could we speak

some�me soon.  I am looking at two systems (BaseCamp and Trello) and would like to speak with

you and a colleague of mine who uses Trello and compare them a bit by users of the systems.  I

es�mate the call to be ~30 min, so if this seems doable, please let me know.

Many Thnaks,

Royden
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